
January 5, 2018

Letter From the Executive Director

Happy New Year OSCA Members!
 
As we have begun 2018, I think it is only appropriate to
thank all of you for being part of the OSCA in 2017 and
for your continued support this year. Everything we
accomplished last year, from bills being introduced, to
fighting insurance companies, to advocating for
expanding reimbursement within Medicaid, could not be
done without your commitment to us. So thank you!
 
For 2018 we remain committed to spreading your
message across the state in every facet of government,
insurance companies, local communities and other

healthcare models. Our non-pharmacological, anti-opioid message is working
and will continue broadcasting that message as far as it will go.
 
I truly hope your 2018 is a great and bright year for you personally and
professionally. Continue showing the world why it is what you do and why it
works. Remain committed to the fight and good things will happen.
 
Sincerely,
 
Nicholas Strata
Executive Director
Ohio State Chiropractic Association

License Renewal is March 31st!

http://www.oscachiro.org/events/event_list.asp
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/event_list.asp
https://www.chirohealthusa.com/
http://www.chirofcu.org/loan-application


Webinars:

January 9- Nutr it ion and Chronic 
Disease

January 16 -  Human Trafficking 101
for Health Care Providers (Part 1)

January 23 -  Human Trafficking 101
for Health Care Providers (Part 2)

March 13 -  Nutr it ion and Gut Issues  

Regional Seminars:

*New Seminar* Medicare
Documentation That Would Satisfy
an Auditor with Dr. Evan Gwilliam
February 22nd, 2018, Columbus, Ohio

*New Seminar* Functional Evaluation
of the Shoulder Girdle Complex with
Dr. Booher
March 22nd, 2018, Dayton, Ohio

REGISTER TODAY!

Visit www.oscachiro.org for more events - including district meetings!

Affiliate Spotlight

FiNet is has been a Preferred Affiliate
member of the OSCA for many years. Credit
card processing has become a commodity
that merchants can get anywhere. What
separates FiNet from the pack is that they
are are a personalized, hands-on company. With access to the largest processors in the
country, they will ensure that your business or organization will have the opportunity to
secure the processing option and ancillary products that work best for you. And they'll
stand behind their product with an unprecedented level of customer service. Learn more
by contacting our rep Laura Jacobs via email (ljacobs@finetsolutions.com) or call 330-
702-8415. www.finetsolutions.com

http://www.oscachiro.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1017956&group=
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1045496&group=
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1045509&group=
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1017968&group=
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1045516&group=
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1045516&group=
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1053618&group=
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1053618&group=
http://www.oscachiro.org/events/event_list.asp
mailto:ljacobs@finetsolutions.com
http://www.finetsolutions.com/


    CONTACT US

https://www.facebook.com/OSCAChiro
https://twitter.com/OSCA_Chiro
https://www.youtube.com/user/OSCAChiro
mailto:osca@oscachiro.org

